PUBLIC NOTICE TO VOTERS OF WEEHAWKEN

Due to the current health crisis the Primary Election is rescheduled to Tuesday, July 7*, 2020. In order to
limit exposure to Covid-19 coronavirus you will be required to vote by mail.

Registrations and transfers of those citizens who desire to vote in the above election will be taken each
business day and on the following date and locations:

Township Clerk’s Office Weehawken Township Hall 400 Park Avenue —9:00 am to 4:00 pm
You may also drop off your registration in our Drop Lock Box located outside the building

THE LAST DAY TO REGISTER OR TRANSFER FOR THE PRIMARY ELECTIONS IS TUESDAY, JUNE 16™ 2020.
Please find registrations in English and Spanish.

Thank you and be safe

Rola Fares, Township Clerk



